Glasfryn Parc Reopening 08.07.20!

WE ARE PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THAT DUE TO UPDATED GOVERNMENT
COVID-19 GUIDELINES WE ARE RE-OPENING ON WEDNESDAY 8TH JULY.

We have put in place a number of measures to ensure the Health & Safety of our
team and visitors which remains our number 1 priority. These measure include:

1.

Our team will maintain good hygiene standards by frequently washing their
hands and using hand sanitiser, while there is increased frequency of
cleaning throughout the day focusing on all hard surfaces, hand rails, door
handles, toilets and equipment.

. We have set up a check-in desk at the entrance so that people do not need to

come into the main building. Please check in on arrival and our team will
direct you to your activity whilst maintaining social distancing.

We have introduced an online booking system which will enable you to
complete your booking online thereby minimising the time spent at check in
and also helping minimise queues throughout the park.

. For our karting experience, single use Balaclavas are provided free of charge.

Overalls and Gloves will be washed after every use and Helmets sanitised —
but feel free to bring your own kit if you prefer.

All our activities have their own sanitising stations and all equipment will be
sanitised after every use.

We regret that the outdoor play area, bowling and indoor café will remain
closed until government guidelines advise otherwise. Drinks and light snacks
may be purchased to be consumed outside.

We are really looking forward to welcoming you back and to seeing folks
having safe fun here at Glasfryn again.

We respectfully ask that our visitors adhere to safety guidelines during their
visit and use the hand sanitising and washing facilities available, if you cough
or sneeze please catch it in a tissue and place it in a bin, then wash your
hands with soap.

Any queries please contact our team on 01766 810000.

** Please remember to book your activities in advance online.



